SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU LETTER


Dear Donor(s),  

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for choosing me as a recipient of the Ogontz Campus General Scholarship. I was considering being a part-time student this year due to financial challenges before I received scholarship and I could not be more thrilled. I now can continue as a full-time student and get one step closer to achieving my academic goals. I am deeply appreciative of your support and all the good that you do.  
I am currently majoring in Criminal Justice and hope to go into the field of law. There were times when my dream of pursuing a higher education seemed impossible, but the financial assistance you have provided me has helped me tremendously and kept me going. Because of what you have done for me, I can follow my dream and graduate with my undergraduate degree in 2021. Upon my graduation from Penn State, I am hoping to proceed to graduate school as soon as possible.  
Thank you again for your very important financial assistance.

Sincerely,
Jane Doe

